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DATE:  December 16, 2015 
 
This afternoon, at about 3:10 pm, a citizen called the police to report seeing two 
males walking in the 600 block of Hollywood Way, one bleeding from the 
neck. The males were reportedly walking towards Burbank Fire Station 12 for 
assistance.  
 
Responding officers found one male, 23 years of age, suffering from an 
apparent stab wound to the neck.  It appears the stabbing victim was driven to 
the area by an associate.   
 
Officers later located the crime scene in the 1800 block of N. Buena Vista 
Street, which is more than two miles from where we located the victim.  
Investigators are at both scenes collecting evidence and searching for 
witnesses. 
 
The victim was taken to an area hospital in serious condition.  This incident 
appears to be gang related and not a random act of violence. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is urged to contact the Burbank 
Police Department at (818) 238-3210. 
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